
From: Oleg Belogolovski 
Sent: Monday, July 4, 2022 2:12 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca>; Simone Fiore 
<simone.fiore@richmondhill.ca>;  
Subject: Bayview avenue condominium construction objection 

 
 
  

Greetings, 
I have been an OakRidges resident since 2001 and I would like to object 
condominium construction plans along Bayview avenue, especially in the wetlands area 
south of Bloomington. 
I understand that the initial application has been amended and now reflects 8 storeys 
structure, but this will set the precedence for the future. 
Moreover, current wetlands in Oakridges are is also an important natural habitat and 
any drying / resurfacing activities will likely have a negative impact on nearby St. 
George, Wilcox and Bond lakes. 
 
Best regards, 
Oleg Belogolovski  
(cell phone:, Address: 27 Kaitlin drive, Richmond Hill, ON L4E3W6) 

 


